
Braeburn SDMC General Meeting 
January 15, , 2024 
 

1.​ Welcome- Principal Zamora welcomed everyone to the meeting. Sharing that the goal of 
today is to select a framework recommendation for Braeburn. 
In attendance was:  
Shaylyn Trenkamp 
Danielle Templeton 
Ashley Wilson 
Lesley Martinez- Silva 
Larue McDaniel 
Charmeon Simpkins 
Sandra Butler 
Robin Underwood 
Maria Escobar 
Cecilia Guevara 
Themla Roman 
Guadalupe Ramirez 
 

 
2.​ TES Presentation- Shared the district-recorded presentation 

 
 

3.​ Braeburn SDMC Recommendation 
SDMC discussed the use of student surveys and whether or not the feedback would be 
beneficial and accurate for the teacher evaluation system.  
The first vote was split for the student survey to be included. After reconsidering the 
other options, the committee decided to add the student survey.  
This made option A-C out and we analyzed the percentages in the other two and 
decided to create our own framework 

​ Finally, the decision was Option F with the following breakdown 

​ Action Plan: 15% 

​ Planning & Preparation: 15% 

​ Student Achievement: 35% 

​ Quality of Instruction: 30% 

​ Student Survey: 5% 

​ Our 2nd Choice-E and Choice D 

 

4.​ PTO Updates- Updated the money for classrooms 

 
5.​ Safety-Nothing to report at this time 

 
 



 


